
From: Pat Gayle-Gordon
To: John Lindgren
Cc: Kelly Churney
Subject: FW: Opposed to Landmarking Sea Streets
Date: Wednesday, October 09, 2019 11:29:25 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: seaspraypb@gmail.com <seaspraypb@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 09, 2019 11:27 AM
To: Town Clerks Staff <TownClerk@townofpalmbeach.com>
Cc: Kirk Blouin <KBlouin@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Subject: Opposed to Landmarking Sea Streets

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should
not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town
records should be verified for authenticity.******

>
>
>>> I strongly object to the forced, unnecessary burden placed on 167
>>> Sea Street home owners.
>>> There are methods already in place to address this issue TOWNWIDE.
>>> It appears that our properties are being encumbered by a tiny committee with nothing to lose.
>>>
>>> Joan de Bie
>>> Seaspray Avenue
>>> Since 1984
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